
 

 
 
 
 

Join the Fight Against Unlicensed Contractor Activity 
 
 
     The Nevada State Contractors Board is inviting licensed contractors 
statewide to help fight unlicensed activity in their neighborhoods. 
     The Board, through its “Unlicensed Contractor Awareness Campaign,”    
is asking licensed contractors to help distribute and display NSCB 
brochures, along with a poster, in their businesses to educate homeowners 
about the dangers of hiring unlicensed contractors.   
     Contact the Board for your informational packet that includes samples of 
brochures available online, an Unlicensed Contractor Hotline Card to report 
unlicensed contractors, handouts and a laminate “Unlicensed Contractor 
Awareness” poster.  
 
     Please e-mail your name, company name, license number, address and 
phone number to:  
     Ranya Botros, public information assistant at: 
rbotros@nscb.state.nv.us 
     
 


